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                 “Opere et Veritate”  1 John  3,18 

Brothers:  
The month of May is already off to a great 
start thanks to our highly successful onion 
sale.  A big thank you, not only to the Big   
Onion, John Buchholz and his right-hand   
onions of Dean Trantow and Bruce Malinoff, 
but to all the Brothers who volunteered.  In 
one weekend, we raised somewhere in the 
neighborhood of $5,000 for our charities! 
 
While this past weekend was about onions and 
raising money for our charities, the past week 
was about service.  With Joey Fuentes leading 
the charge, Council 11402 provided the food 
and chefs for the St. Vincent de Paul Charity 
Golf Tournament on Monday, April 28 at the 
Standard Club.  The team of Joey, Andy Diaz, 
Bill Driscoll, Chuck Santa Maria and John 
Vander Wiele cooked brats and burgers for 72 
golfers – great job guys!  
 
The fourth Thursday of the month is our May 
22nd Bingo game.  If you’ve yet to take part, 
as either a volunteer and player, please come 
join the fun.  The April Bingo game raised  
almost $1,000 dollars for our charities!   
 
We had over 100 players win cash prizes ex-
ceeding $700.  Bingomaster Dominic Palmero 
served up sausage and pepper sandwiches – 
the evening could not have gone much better.   
Look for our upcoming ad in the Dunwoody 
Crier, as the general public is now invited to 
join us.   
 
Just how does the business community around 
the globe perceive the Knights of Columbus?  
This past month, the Ethisphere Institute, an    
independent center of research promoting best 
practices in corporate ethics and governance,  
recognized the Knights as the World’s Most   
Ethical Company in 2014.    
 
This is the first time that the Knights have 
been honored with this award, which recog-
nizes organizations that continue to raise the 
bar on ethical leadership and corporate       
behavior.   
 
“The Knights of Columbus was founded more 

than 130 years ago to protect the financial   
future of Catholic families in the event of the 
tragic death of a breadwinner and to provide 
charity to those on the margins of society,” 
said Supreme Knight Carl Anderson.  “Today, 
those same founding principles are at work in 
every aspect of our business, guiding our    
corporate governance, our professional agency 
force, our investments, and our day-to-day 
business operations.  It is this continued    
commitment to our foundational, Catholic 
principles that is the key to our ethical,        
sustainable and successful business model.” 
 
A full list of the 2014 World’s Most Ethical 
Companies can be found at http://
ethisphere.com/worlds-most-ethical/           
wme-honorees/. 
 
Copy and paste link http://www.newsday.com/
opinion/oped/three-bold-moves-catholic-
church-needs-paul-kane-1.7899028  to read a 
very interesting article on three bold moves 
Pope Francis needs to make to reinvigorate 
the Catholic Church.   
 
The article praises Pope Francis, but also calls 
upon him to make some radical changes.   I 
don’t necessarily agree with points made by 
the writer, Paul Kane, but I do find them 
thought-provoking.   
 
Finally, the Church has dedicated the month 
of May to the Blessed Virgin Mary, our Moth-
er and Patroness.  In the Western Church, the 
Rosary is the preeminent form of prayer to 
Mary.    
 
Once a daily feature of Catholic life, is now 
seeing a  revival after decades of disuse.  May 
is a good month to begin praying the rosary 
on a daily basis. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
 

Bob Fiscella 
Grand Knight, 

All Saints 
Council 11402 

http://ethisphere.com/worlds-most-ethical/wme-honorees/
http://ethisphere.com/worlds-most-ethical/wme-honorees/
http://ethisphere.com/worlds-most-ethical/wme-honorees/
http://www.newsday.com/opinion/oped/three-bold-moves-catholic-church-needs-paul-kane-1.7899028
http://www.newsday.com/opinion/oped/three-bold-moves-catholic-church-needs-paul-kane-1.7899028
http://www.newsday.com/opinion/oped/three-bold-moves-catholic-church-needs-paul-kane-1.7899028
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New Council Brothers 

New Sir Knights 

Michael Palicia (left), Will Estes (center front), Dick Marklein (right) and Steve Strong (back) 
are our newest fourth degree brothers. They travelled to Macon, along with our Chancellor, 
Bill  Camden, for the April 26th ceremony. Strong has already participated in the Divine Mercy     
Sunday Honor Guard with the Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly. 
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       Frank Farrell             John Hansberry           Teddy Porges 

At the April 29th first degree exemplification, we added the above three new 
brothers. We also added two transfer brothers last month, Jerry McManus, a first 
degree from Savannah Council 631, and Raymond Bond, third degree from St.  
Michael the Archangel Council 11768. No photos yet available for those two. 
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Parish Fish Fry Sets New Records! 

New records: 1,422 meals in one night, and 
8,436 meals in one Lenten season. Thanks !!! 
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It appears that our parish fish frys have fallen into a predictable pattern of about 
1,200 meals served in one evening. Three Fridays surpassed that mark slightly and 
just two Fridays fell a few meals below it. The one outlier was the record 1,422 
meals served that surprised everyone. The first two events were quite normal. 
 
We know of no other council that can put these kinds of numbers forth week after 
week. They are in awe of our results, even though we have begun to take them for 
granted. These things do not happen by chance, but show a level of planning and 
preparation which is unprecedented and ensure annual success. When you serve 
1,422 meals in three hours, you serve one meal every 7.6 seconds. Do the math !! 
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Parish Bingo Keeps Growing!! 

 

The number of Bingo players continued its growth 
from 40 to 72 to 110 on April 24th. Likewise the  
prizes won continued their upward climb to $881. 
 
Bingo is scheduled to be played on the fourth   
Thursday of every month at 7:30 PM and is open to 
the public. If the popularity of these events warrants 
it, the number of playing dates can increase. 
 
If you’ve never played, come join the fun. 
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Brother E.J. Couvillion assembles pieces of 
the massive stand that will support one of 
the two electronic scoreboards used in the 
front and back of the church social hall  
during parish Bingo events. 
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 Our Tuesday, June 3rd, Business Meeting will be our Fraternal Year election meeting. The fraternal year 
extends from July 1st 2014 to June 30th 2015. Please make a serious effort to attend, since our elections are 
most important to the future functioning of the council. Members must attend the meeting to vote. There 
are no absentee ballots allowed. Members must have paid their dues to be eligible to either vote or run for 
office. 
 
Every brother, 3rd degree or 4th degree, is eligible to run for any office. I hope that anyone who is not        
currently an officer, but wishes to run, will immediately notify a member of the Nominating Committee. 
That committee consists of  Bob Mitchell, Stan Wasowski, and Don Myers, the three council trustees. 
Their contact information is near the back of this newsletter. 
 
The Nominating Committee surveys current officers to see if they wish to run for another term and gives 
their recommendations to the council. These are only recommendations and may be can be ignored by the 
voters. An eligible member may even be nominated from the floor just before the voting for that office at 
the June Business Meeting. 
 
Usually most of our officers wish to return, making the Nominating Committee’s recommendations easy. 
This year will see a greater than usual change of officers. Grand Knight Fiscella and Treasurer Commito 
have not chosen to rerun for their positions.  Trustee 1-Year, Don Myers, slides off the officer list as the 
trustees move down one slot each. The retiring Grand Knight traditionally becomes the Trustee 3-year 
term officer, but that is an elected position. The Chaplain and Lecturer offices are appointed by the new 
Grand Knight and are not elected positions. The Financial Secretary is appointed by the Supreme Knight 
for a three-year term. 
 
The Nominating Committee recommends: 
 
Grand Knight-                    Dean Trantow                 (former Deputy Grand Knight) 
Deputy Grand Knight-       Pat Fahey                        (former Warden) 
Chancellor-                          Bill Camden                    (incumbent) 
Advocate-                             open                                  
Warden-                               open                  
Recorder-                             Ed Trainor                      (incumbent) 
Treasurer-                            open                  
 
Inside Guard-                       Ed Pierson (incumbent)   One officer selected.  Losing  
              Bryan St. Romain         candidates as assistants. 
                                                 
                                                
Outside Guard-                     Mark Foster (incumbent)      Our bylaws allow two Outside Guard officers. 
                                                Bill Schmitz   (incumbent) 
 
Trustee 3-Year Term-     Bob Fiscella          (former Grand Knight) 
Trustee 2-Year Term-     Bob Mitchell         (former 3-year  Trustee)) 
Trustee 1-Year Term-     Stan Wasowski     (former 2-Year Trustee) 
 

Appointed Offices 
Chaplain                           Msgr. Hugh Marren  (continues as Chaplain) 
Financial Secretary          Dennis Caniglia     (continues his three-year appointed term) 
Lecturer                             (open)                     appointed by the new Grand Knight 
 
Please advise immediately if you wish to run for any of these offices (provided you have achieved the 3rd-
degree level). All elected officers and assistant guards must partake in the Officer Installation Ceremony 
to be held in late June (to be announced). If unable to attend, they must provide a stand-in to receive their 
jewel of office from the District Deputy and District Marshall. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Lou Hlad  770-394-6327 
Newsletter Editor 

Elections at June 3rd Business Meeting 
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Council Presents College Scholarship 
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Recently the council voted to approve 
the request by our Financial Secretary, 
Dennis Caniglia, to award a $1,000 
scholarship to the above young man 
from St. Pius X High School. He will 
use the money to help with his tuition 
to Cornell University in Ithaca, NY.   
As you can see, he is very deserving. 
 
Sir Knight Caniglia is the President 
Emeritus of the Touchdown Club (and  
the President of the All Saints Men’s 
Club), so he keeps very busy. We thank 
him for allowing us to help this young 
man further his education. 
 
This ad appears in their magazine also. 
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Starks is Our First “Honorary Knight of Month” 
Brother Bruce Marinoff couldn’t stop bragging 
about the young man who was doing such a great 
job helping out at our fish frys. So we decided to 
honor him at the announcer stand and make him 
the Honorary Knight-of-the-Month for April. 
 
Jocob Starks, 12,  is our first such honoree. Suffice 
to say he was very surprised and the diners pre-
sent gave him a great round of applause. He gets 
this nice framed award to take home to his parents 
who were present and also help us out with the 
cleanup afterward.  
 
Monsignor Marren was nice enough to add his ac-
colades and amusing anecdotes to the proceedings. 
 
Perhaps formally honoring youngsters will become 
a new precedent for our council.  

7 
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Guest Speakers at April Meeting 

 
 

Beth Warren, thanked 
the Council for its gift of 

$1,0000 to the Atlanta 
Community Food Bank 
which has distributed 

food throughout North 
Georgia for the past  

forty years. 

St. Vincent de Paul        
Society representative, 
Brent Morris, spoke of 

the upcoming Golf    
Tournament on April 

28th.  
 

He asked the council to 
provide food services to 
the players. The council 

complied with his request 
and sent a crew with our 

cooker. See photo on  
page 9 of this issue. 
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3rd Degree—Sat. May 10th—Holy Cross Council 10355. Chamblee, GA. Contact Bill Camden 
at billcamden@hoscs.com for details. 
 
3rd Degree - Tuesday, May 13th - Holy Spirit Council 6517,  Contact billcamden@hoscs.com 
for details. 
 
2nd Degree– May 17th– St. Brigid Council 13204, Old Alabama Road, Johns Creek, GA.    
Register 10-10:30 AM. Contact Rick Langheim at rlangheim@nationsroof.com. 
 
1st/2nd Combined Degrees - Wednesday, May 21st - Atlanta Council #660 at 2620 Buford Hwy, 
Atlanta 30324.  1st degree at 7 PM, register 6 PM and 2nd degree starts about 8:30 PM.  
Register 7:45 PM. RSVP to Gordon Calley at  660RSVP@comcast.net. Those needing only 2nd 
degree should preferably come as observers for 1st degree and then   participate as candidates 
for 2nd degree. Coat and tie for pictures. 
 
1st Degree  - Tuesday, May 27th at All Saints McGivney Hall --- Candidates arrive by 6:45 
PM for 7:30 PM ceremony. Coat and tie for pictures please. Light refreshments afterward. 

Upcoming Exemplification Opportunities 
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Our Cooker at SVDP Golf Event 
 

Our giant cooker never seems to get a day off. Here it is being used by a group of brother 
knights who volunteered to do the food concession at the Saint Vincent de Paul Golf      
Tournament at the Standard Club on April 28th. Shown doing the honors are Chuck Santa 
Maria, Bill Driscoll, Andy Diaz, and Joey Fuentes. John Vander Wiele also worked the 
event. Thanks to all who helped out the SVDP Society raise money for their charities. 
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KofC Honors Two New Saints 

All newly-inducted members in the last month have received this special certificate as 
a keepsake of their exemplification. Our council has given out several.  

Our council 
welcomed a 
brand new 
member of the 
Tom Kaboski 
clan in April. 
 
Daniel Thomas 
Kaboski has 
officially          
arrived. 
 
Brother Tom 
and wife Isabelle are doing wonderfully, 

10 
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It was practically a KofC two-day council meeting and slumber party as nearly 
all the participants or presenters at the men’s 2014 Christ Renews His Parish 
(CRHP) event were our brothers. McGivney Hall is also commonly used as the 
lunch venue for both men’s and women’s CRHP. We are proud of our leadership 
role in this very worthwhile parish endeavor. Every brother should attend one. 

Men’s Spring CRHP Retreat April 26/27 
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Korean War Veterans Appreciation Dinner 
Are you a Korean War Veteran or do you 
have a relative or family member who is a 
Korean War Veteran?  
 
If you answered yea to either of these ques-
tions, mark your calendars to save May 31st 
for the Knights of Columbus dinner to honor 
our Korean War Vets. 
 
You will recall that last year our 4th  degree 
Fr. Charles J. Watters Assembly Sir Knights 
honored the World War II Vets at a  formal 
dinner with 160 attendees. 
 
This year they are shooting for at least 200 
diners in the All Saints Gym. The cost will be 
very reasonable, hopefully at about $30 per 
person depending upon caterer. 
 
Please contact Sir Knight Doc Malone 
docmalone@bellsouth.net and 678-371-0971 so 
that we can get your contact info for planning 
and send you and yours a formal invitation. 
 
The public is invited to honor these fine vets. 
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Vidalia Onions -- The Sweet Smell Of $ucce$$ 
Thousands and thousands of 
onions arrived at Deacon Ed 
Krise’s warehouse on May  
2nd just in time for the May 
3/4 sale at about ten KofC 
councils. 
 
They were broken into sub-
sets and trucked to all the 
various parishes for sale at 
weekend Masses. As always, 
Big Onion, John Buchholz, 
supervised the complex effort. 
 
At press time the sales effort 
was proceeding nicely all over 
the Atlanta area.  
 
In our June newsletter, we 
will detail the results of the 
sales effort at All Saints with 
details of the size of sales  at 
other participating parishes. 

Anthony Jabaley is Married for 50 Years 

 
Brother Anthony Jabaley (left) holds the special marriage certificate honoring his marriage 
of 50 years to wife Diane. Past Grand Knight Lou Hlad presented the award to Anthony at 
the March council meeting. May the Lord bless these fine Catholic marriage. 
 
We expect to award about 10 of these certificates this year, similar to last year. 12 
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Council Benevolence/Charity/Service 
 

Donated $1,000 to Atlanta Community Food Bank. 
Staffed the food services for SVDP Golf Tournament. 

Donated $500 to Atlanta Vietnam Veterans Assoc. 
Donated $500 to Dekalb County “Relay for Life”. 
Donated Fish Fry “Split-the-Pot” proceeds to the 

Gray Plunkett African missionary activities. 
Donated $100 to defray costs of the National            
Association of Deaconate Directors Meeting. 

Donated $500 to Senior Connections. 
Donated $1,000 for a National Football Foundation 

scholarship for a Catholic High school. 
Donated $1,000 toward Wounded Warrior                

all–terrain wheelchair. 
Staffed several Christo Rey High School work days. 

Staffed third Bingo night with over 100 players, 
Five Knights went on the Parish Jamaica Trip. 

Sponsor/Provide Drivers for I-Care senior medical 
transport to and from appointments. 
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Pay Council Dues Electronically !! 
Your All Saints 11402 is steadily moving into the 21st Century by instituting  more 
and more electronic initiatives to make council communications even better. 

As a result of a number of requests, we now have a PayPal account set up. 
 
 Here is how you can use it to pay your dues: 
 
Go to our website:  http://www.kc11402.org. 
 
Click on the "Members Enter Here" tab. 
 
Your Member Name is your last name. 
 
Your Password is your Member Number on your membership card. 
 
Under member menu click on the PayPal link. 
 
If you have a PayPal account you can sign in or it allows you to use a credit card. 
 
Your 2014 dues are $42 to cover the cost of this convenient way to pay your dues. 
 
If you prefer, send a check to me at the below address for $40 payable to  
“KofC Council 11402” or bring it to our next monthly meeting on Tues. 2/4/2014. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Dennis Caniglia, 3291 Rose Ridge, Atlanta GA 30340-4069   (770-908-0484) 
adennisc@bellsouth.net 

http://www.kc11402.org/
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In a previous article, I discussed protection and how Knights of        

Columbus products can provide it for you and your wife in your 
retirement years. The next phase of retirement is accumulation of 
cash.  

Those life insurance policies you purchased, if they are perma-
nent plans, carry a savings element that helps with accumulation 
of wealth. Another good option is a Knights of Columbus retire-
ment plan or annuity with a guaranteed interest rate. After basic 
protection, you spend your working life preparing not to work…
for the day the paychecks stop. Factor in here also your pensions, 
government benefits, and other savings you’ve acquired over the 
years.  

Some experts will tell you that you should prepare for your     
retirement with a plan that calls for 70% of the income you had         
pre-retirement. I think that falls woefully short. Plan on the 90% 
range. Consider this: what are you giving up that translates to 
30% of your income? You still have to eat, you will travel more 
(going to see the grandchildren), taxes need to be paid, and on  
and on. Be careful of that 70% arbitrary rule.   

I can help you build a plan to reach your goals. Contact me     
today to learn more. 

John Knight, FICF, KofC Field Agent            

  Cell: (404) 569-5265   Email: john.knight@kofc.org 14 

Our council Insurance Field 
Agent, Sir Knight John 
Knight, has put together 

some great tips to consider 
monthly on the importance of 

proper insurance coverage.  
 

Following is this month’s    
insurance topic to ponder. 

KofC insurance is sold only  
to brothers and their  

families at great rates. 

May Tip --  Four Parts of Retirement. Phase Two.  

“Knight to Knight” Corner 
Today’s up to you.        

I’ll help with the future. 
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May Birthdays  

Louis Bernard                 1st 

Rob Connors                    2nd 

Eric Martin                     2nd 

Mack Smith                     2nd 

Adam Drost                     3rd 

Scott Earley                     3rd 

Timothy Harvey              4th 

Gene Pawlak                    5th 

Thomas Scanlon              5th 

David Grayson                7th 

Michael Palicia                7th 

Guy Stryker                     7th 

Albert Arokia                   8th 

Woody Jones                    8th 

Adam Sheeter                  9th 

Bryan St. Romain           9th 

Bert Trapani                   9th 

Ky Phanhsavath            10th 

Fred Schlitt                    11th 

George Swartz               12th 

Dave Richardson           13th 

Andy Bayles                   14th                 

Joerg Grau                    16th 

Mark Moots                  16th 

Bill Allen                        17th 

Mario Commito            17th 

Bernard Boehnlein       20th 

Matthew Planer            21st 

David Guy                     22nd 

Richard Roth                22nd 

Hank Schoeler              22nd 

Jeff Ducote                    23rd 

Jerry Howley                23rd 

Ray Turcotte                 23rd 

James McDevitt            24th 

Mark Yanta                   26th 

Bill Mulcahy                  27th 

Mike Walker                 27th 

Chris Doyle                    29th 

Joe Inglima                    29th 

Matthew James             29th 

Marion Maloof              29th 

Dean Trantow                29th 

Paul DeLorme                31st 

Ed Trainor                      31st 

   Council Significant Dates 
April Wedding Anniversaries 

      Date                                                                Years 

         30th    Hal & Peggy Eckard                            55 

         30th    Gerry & Vickey Schaefer                    54 

         18th    John & Karleen Buchholz                   51 

         29th    Bill & Cheri Mulcahy                          43 

         12th    Bernie & Audene Sotola                      41 

           3rd    Paul & Debbie Doppel                         39 

         17th    David & Patricia Flynn                       39 

         17th    David & Carol Mason                          39 

         29th    EJ & Suzanne Couvillion                    38 

         20th    Tom & Ann Marie Kelly                     36 

           6th    Glenn & Karen Ruffenach                  36 

         12th    Bert & Jeanne Trapani                        35 

         30th    Jim & Kathy Erdy                                34 

         30th    Joerg & Heidi Grau                              26 

         20th    Mark & Kitty Moots                            25 

         26th    Bill & Cathy Haas                                24 

         25th    Jim & Theresa Scandle                        23 

          31st    Matt & Elisabeth Allen                        22 

         23rd    Glenn & Leslie Gray                            22 

         23rd    William & Charotte Stobierski           21 

          10th    Doyle & Julia Cheatham                     17 

         23rd     Chris & Milla Callison                        16 

          30th    Pat & Tricia Casey                               15 

          21st    Ty & Claudia Leon                               15 

            6th    Kevin & Samantha Murray                14 

            5th    Daniel & Mollie Quinnelly                  14 

          25th    Bruce & Stacey Barker                        12 

          19th    Bryan & Brandi Kler                           12 

          16th    Todd & Beth Papetti                              5 

           21st    David & Trish Cahn                               3 

            7th    Chris & Linda Scharnhorst                   3 

           11th   Michael & Andrea Gregory                   1 

15 
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 45 Deceased Brother Knights of All Saints Council 11402 
Harold L. Norman          12/08/2013     Charles F. Mahony        2/20/2011     Paul G. Horan                     6/02/2005       
Paul J. Reale                   11/10/2013     Gerald A. Cicero           1/05/2011     Edwin L. Woerner              5/21/2005       
James L. Mammoser        8/03/2013     David B. Moeller          5/09/2010      Thomas J. Byrne, Jr            1/13/2005     
Tom E. Mix                      6/13/2013     Francis G. Welter        12/19/2009      James J. McCabe              10/22/2004       
Edward J. Qualters           3/19/2013     Owen K. McCabe         8/16/2009       Robert J. Lescher               5/17/2003 
Marcus Carroll                 3/12/2013     William G. Lehman      4/16/2009      Brad M. Scranton               5/14/2003     
Edward J. Pavlik            1/13/2013     Rober t L. Morell         4/29/2008     Phillip A. Haluska           12/18/2002 
George L. Cajigal, Sr.        1/8/2013     Gordon G. Hurt            3/03/2008      Joseph A. Miller                  12/2/2002 
Michael A. Klimshuk     7/08/2012     John A. O’Shea            1/27/2008     James R. Fraser                  9/21/2002 
Edward P. Koss              12/20/2011    Thomas  M. Scherrer     4/10/2007      Kenneth E. Smith               6/02/2000 
Lloyd Addison               11/25/2011     Richard Steiner             3/17/2006       Elias M. Mualem               3/27/2000 
John W. Lynch II           6/21/2011     Sal De Pace                  1/16/2006      John W. Lynch III          12/15/1999 
Warren P. Vicknair       6/21/2011     Anthony C Ardagna  12/28/2005     Ronald S. Kur tzer            12/12/1999 
Walter J. Bieszak             4/17/2011     Jerome E. Travers         7/29/2005      Kenneth C. McIntosh        11/25/1998 
Joseph J. Wittman            3/09/2011     John P. Stojka               7/21/2005      William J. Batdorf               3/23/1998                

Founding Members of All Saints Council on July 4, 1994 are shown in Bold  

 

 

Our Council Intentions and Remembrances 
       Ailing Brothers Monthly Prayers: 
     Frank Murphy       Dennis Canaglia 
     Jack Klapka            Nestor Montero       
     Mike Walker           Wiley Maloof 
     George Swartz         Mark Foster 
     George Doyle           Joe Cavallaro            
     Dennis Crean           Eric Martin 
    John Pepitone            Bill Camden 
    Frank Paolozzi          David Guy 
    Al Kosek                    Dave Jeanson 
    Bill Giles                    Sam Portis     
    Jim Callison      

        Ailing Brother Ongoing Prayers 
   William O’Connor     Don del Guercio 
   John Nuzzulo              Matt Dewhurst 
   Franz Brucks              Fr. Joseph Peek  
   Andy Diaz                 Jean-Paul Roy 

Our Seminarians/ Missionaries 
Brian Baker   Anthony Almeter   Jack Knight 
Matt Dalrymple    Missionary Gray Plunkett  

 Our Beloved Clergy 

Archbishop Wilton D. Gregory 
Aux. Atlanta Bishop Luis R. Zarama  
Aux. Atlanta Bishop David P. Talley 
Abbot Francis Michael Stiteler 
Monsignor R. Donald Kiernan, P.A. 
Monsignor Hugh M. Marren 
Father William T. Hao    Father Joseph Peek 
Father Daniel  J. McCormick 
Father Daniel Rogaczewski 
Father Michael U. Onykuru 
Father William F. Rowland, S.M. 
Father Bryan Small         Father Daniel Ketter 
Father David Daly, LC    Father Brian Kerr 
Father Peter Khuong Huynh, LC 
Father Joseph Khang Huyuh, LC 
Father Anthony Eshun, Ghana 
Deacon Ray Egan      Deacon William Garrett  
Deacon Ed Krise        Deacon Paul Doppel 
Deacon Ken Melvin    Brother John Klein, LC 
Brother Alfred Stephen, MOP 
 

Our Beloved Widows 
Margaret Welter   Grace Mahoney   Rita Mix 
Ellie Pavlik    Nancy Moeller   Eleanor Lynch 
Marion Reale    Jaye Norman    Bea Hurt 
MaryAnn Delaria (Lehman) 

Prayers for Sick/Distressed Friends and Loved Ones 
Jon Bird’s wife, Yoshii 
John Brach’s son-in-law, Mike Spinello 
Tom Burleigh’s niece 
Adam Cabibi’s father, Charles 
Don Converse’s friends, Jackie and Carl Franklin 
Dave Davis’ mother, Esther, 96 
Conrad Fischer’s wife, Sue 
Mark Foster’s two uncles & wife Stephanie 
James Foy’s wife, Mary Lou Holt 
John Francis’ cousin & granddaughter 
Michael Gregory’s mother, Jeanette Fox, 57 
Dave Guy’s sick relatives & friend Gary Kitchens 
Matt James’ father-in-law, James Shanni 
David Jeanson’s wife, Pat 
Harwood (Woody) Jones’ wife, Janet 
Charles Lynch’s sister, Rea Queen 
Doc Malone ‘s cousin ,Judy 
Mario Marin’s brother-in-law,  Fernando Matheus 
Mario Marin’s niece, Andrea Carolina Zamora 
Fr. Dan McCormick’s sister, Jane 
Jason Miller’s wife, Dorota 
Paul Mudge’s friends and relations 
Bill O’Brien’s grandson, Isaac Del Valle 
Kent Polzin’s wife, Jennifer 
Fred Quintan’s son, Ethan 
Frank Seco de Luceno’s brother, Federico, had a heart attack. 
Ernie Spencer’s Grandson, Garrett Pilcher 
Ralph Stinson’s nephew, Johnny Hood 
Richard Szyperski’s granddaughter, Jamie Thrash, 20 
George Tanguay’s daughter-in-law, Wendy 
Stan Wasowski’s mother, Florence 
Tom Wozniak’s aged mother  
Mark Yanta’s nephew, Nolan Goldklang 

Memento Languorem 

                   Memento Mori 
Sir Knight Doc Malone’s mother-in-law, Ida Lifton, passed away after a 
valiant battle with cancer. An honor guard was held in her honor.  
Brother Bernie Sotoro, our choir director, lost his mother last month. 
Please pray for her, Bernie, and the family.  
Sir Knight Dominic Palermo lost his son-in-law in a tragic car accident. 
Please pray for the family. 
 
Sir Knight John Seggerson lost his brother, Art, to leukemia unexpectedly  
Sir Knight Dave Mason’s mother-in-law, Mary, 92, was killed in a traffic 
accident as a pedestrian. Please pray for her, wife Carol, and the family. 
 
Paul Mudge lost a cousin, Fred Hawley, 90, WWII army veteran. Pray for 
the family and all dying members of our “greatest generation”. 

Sir Knights are  
remembered  

upon death on 
Mass   chalices 
given to new 

priests. 
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     Office                                        Officer                      Phone                            Email 
 
Grand Knight     Bob Fiscella                 404-644-5220        bobfiscella@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight   Dean Trantow             678-296-6326        trantowd@aol.com 
Chancellor                              Bill Camden                 770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Chaplain    Rev. Msgr. Marren 770-393-3255     msgrmarren@allsaints.us 
Advocate    BJ Van Gundy 678-291-0805        bj@vangundy.net        
Warden                Pat Fahey                     770-447-8605        patrickfahey@bellsouth.net 
Recorder    Ed Trainor  770-396-7053     ejtrainor@aol.com 
Financial Secretary                    Dennis Caniglia 770-908-0484        adennisc@bellsouth.net   
Treasurer    Mario Commito 770-395-7723        mario@kw.com 
Lecturer    Bruce Malinoff             770-986-9362       bmalinoff@bellsouth.net  
Inside Guards    Edgar Pierson (lead)   770-390-0043        ednorma@comcast.net            
                             Bryan St. Romain        678-777-7168        bryanstro@gmail.com                         
Outside Guards   Mark Foster                 404-394-4537        markjfoster@yahoo.com 
                 Bill Schmitz                  770-451-6113        schmitz.bill@gmail.com  
Trustee Three-Year Term   Bob Mitchell                770-804- 8060       bobmitchellga@yahoo.com 
Trustee Two-Year Term            Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Trustee One-Year Term      Don Myers                    770-394-5192       dmyers2@aol.com 
 
District 7 Deputy     Stan Wasowski  770-512-7397        swasowski@langlegal.com  
Insurance Field Agent    John Knight   770-936-0465      john.knight@kofc.org 
Musician                                    Mark Foster                 404-394-4537       markjfoster@yahoo.com 
Program Activity Director         Bill Luckert                770-640-5209        billuckert@aol.com                                                                                           
Activity Directors  
Acolytes    Norb Braza    770-393-8645        nlbraza@aol.com 
Bereavement                               Deacon Ray Egan          770-394-5643        dekeray@aol.com 
Church     Joe Kane                         770-394-0910        josephkane@bellsouth.net  
Community     Joe DeVita                      770-451-5224        joe@linuxgeneral.com        
Council     Dave Richardson            770-283-9709       dm.richardson01@gmail.com                                                        
Family Life                 Bruce Malinoff               770-986-9362        bmalinoff@bellsouth.net 
Membership                                Bill Camden                    770-329-9945        billcamden@hoscs.com 
Pro-Life    John Gannon                  770-394-4223         johnjgannon@comcast.net 
Vocations    John Stowell        770-671-9812         jsstowell@comcast.net 
Youth      Bryan Kler                      770-457-5537         bryankler@comcast.net                 
Dunwoody Volunteer Co-ord  Jim Maloney                   770-394-7895         jimarn@bellsouth.net                                
Communications & Feedback 
Website Editor                  Gert Kampfer     770-698-8269         kofc11402@bellsouth.net 
Newsletter Editor/Publicity  Lou Hlad     770-394-6327         louhlad@comcast.net 
Parish Pastoral Board Rep       John Francis                    770-394-6008        ejohnfrancis@gmail.com 
 
 

If you should miss one of our CallingPost voicemails or wish 
a repeat,  dial  1-800-925-7443. Then enter the 10-digit    
Public Group ID (PGID) 128-432-9444 (no dashes) to     
identify our sending organization and hear it again.  
 

Never miss a  
message again 

All Saints Council 11402  (http://kc11402.org) 
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Monsignor  
Hugh Marren 

    Council Photo Journal at   http://kofc11402.shutterfly.com 
Jamaica Mission,/Supreme Convention,/Church Directory Pictures/Fourth of 

July Parade/ Low Country Boil/ High School Senior Cookout/ Soap Box Derby/  
 

Watters Assembly web site at www.kc2688.com. Watters Assem-

bly Photo Journal at http://watters.shutterfly.com featuring WW II 
 Dinner, Social Dinners, Honor Flight to Washington DC Monument. 
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May 
 Council Mtg 

 
Officers 6 PM 
7 PM Rosary 

7:30 Mtg 

4th Degree 
Meeting 

Mary Our 
Queen 

 
6:15 Rosary 
6:30 Dinner 

7:30 Mtg 

 

 
Combined 

1st/2nd 
Degree 

Ceremonies 
Atlanta 660 

Buford Hwy. 
 

3rd Degree 
 

Holy Cross 
 

Chamblee 
Cncl 10355  

 
10 AM 

Onion Sale 

Onion Sale 

1st  
Degree 

McGivney 
7:30 PM 

May 2014 

 
3rd Degree 

 
Holy Spirit 
Cncl 6517 

 
 

10 AM 

Georgia KofC State Convention 
Augusta Georgia 

Attending: 
Bob Fiscella/ Bill Camden 
Monsignor Marren 

Dean & Mary Trantow 
Stan & Kathy Wasowski 

 

 
May 17th 
2nd degree 
St. Brigid 
 
Register 
10-10:30 AM 

 
 
Mother’s 

Day 

Note: May 
Widowers 

Social  
Dinner 
Meeting 

Moved to 
June 10 

 
 
Memorial 

Day 


